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The International Council of Reflexologists Asks You To


Join Us…For a Healthier World!





ICR members worldwide are celebrating and participating in World Reflexology Week, September 22 - 28, 2015, to raise awareness of the health benefits of reflexology.





The following ICR member is pleased to announce the following special event.
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